NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC

The Terrebonne Parish Council is seeking an individual to serve on the Home Rule
Charter (Review) Commission. The Commission is charged with reviewing the current Parish
Charter and to recommend modifications or updates to the document. At the May 26, 2004
meeting of the Parish Council, an individual is scheduled to be appointed to the Commission.

Anyone interested in serving should contact the Council Clerk’s Office (985-873-6518)
so that a Board Application Form may be obtained, completed, and returned to the Council
Clerk’s Office. A brief resume’ should also be prepared and submitted.

If anyone has questions on the duties of the Board or needs help with the application
process, please contact the Council Clerk at the above mentioned telephone number.

PAUL A. LABAT
COUNCIL CLERK
TERREBONNE PARISH COUNCIL



